
 

Principal’s Message 

It’s great to be back 

from the break!  February 

was a busy month that 

saw our students take 

part in a downhill ski trip 

to Table Mountain,       

attend the Saskatoon 

Blades Respect/

Eliminating Bullying game 

and a visit to Shekinah 

resort.  All of these out of 

school education oppor-

tunities and other extra 

curricular activities are 

important for our stu-

dents and allow them to 

take part in new and   

exciting activities. 

I would like to say 

thankyou to our staff 

members and parents 

who support and en-

courage these activities.  

It only reinforces the rela-

tionships between staff, 

students and family! 

I would like to thank our 

grade 11/12 students for 

their incredible leader-

ship and positive atti-

tude!  They have done a 

stellar job creating a wel-

coming environment for 

our staff and students.      

I really appreciate how 

they have created a    

climate that encourages 

respect and inclusion!  

They have been tremen-

dous leaders and am-

bassadors for our school! 

I would like to 

acknowledge all the 

dedication and hard 

work of our playground 

improvement commit-

tee.  They have been  

doing a tremendous job 

fundraising and working 

with several groups to 

update and improve our 

playground.                 

Your effort is greatly     

appreciated.   

 

Thankyou: 

Jackie Nixey 

Tanya Fyson 

Kristal Mason 

Valerie Bindle 

Lynsey Anderson 

Nick Scharf 

Michael Gray 

 

Reminder: 

Student Led Conferences 

( High School &  Elemen-

tary) will be held on 

March 16 and 17 from 

4:00pm-7:00pm.   

We look forward to 

meeting with everyone! 

 

*If you are unable to at-

tend and would like to 

meet, please call the 

school so that we can ar-

range an appropriate 

time.* 

Gr. K-6 report cards will 

be handed out on 

March 23. 
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The Buzz from Grade 1/2  

What a couple of busy 

months we have had!  

Before the February 

break, we celebrated 

our 100th Day of School 

AND Valentine’s Day on 

the SAME DAY!  It was a 

very exciting day to kick 

off the February break. 

Now that we are back, 

we are continuing to    

focus on our addition 

and subtraction strate-

gies in our Math Stations, 

asking questions in 

Reader’s Workshop, and 

studying community 

helpers in Social Studies - 

just to name a few. Our 

Secret Sharing theme in 

February has been a 

huge hit and soon there 

will be a March calen-

dar coming home with a 

new sharing theme for 

everyone!  As March 

nears, we look forward 

to our Student-Led Con-

ferences where we get 

to show off all our hard 

work to our families! Stay 

tuned! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

Perdue Daycare wishes to THANK the 
community of Perdue and everyone in-
volved in making our February Fundrais-

er a success!  

We hope everyone had a great evening 
with lots of laughs!  

Playground                                  

Congratulations to Brett and Michyla Kielo on winning the Febru-

ary Trip to San Diego, California. 

Next trip draw is on March 2, 2016 at 11:00am for a Carnival 

Cruise.  Good Luck to those who are entered! 

We are almost at our goal, we just need to reach a little further.  

We feel confident we will have new equipment by the fall.  We 

were very excited and very thankful for the donations from a few 

local business’ and organizations so far.  We would like to thank 

The Rack, Perdue Legion,  Perdue 

School Jr. SRC, K & R Golf Links, Weir 

Reunion and The RM of Perdue for a 

combined donation of $14,877.35!!! 

THANKYOU!!!! 
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Junior SRC 

 

Coin Drive - we will be holding a coin drive competition between the Kindergarten to 

Grade 5/6 classes. Check your couches, check your vehicles and send in those 

coins! There is a special prize for the class with the largest number of coins AND the 

class who raises the most money with coins. 

Selling Helping Hands – we will be selling Helping Hands for $1.00 each during lunch at 

the front of the school. Come purchase one, write your name on it, and add it to our 

Helping Hands wall. We have 500 Helping Hands to sell; help us reach our goal! 

 
Senior SRC 

 The Senior SRC has initiated a plan to fundraise for this year’s Telemiracle. There will 

be students collecting money from the high school classrooms until Wednesday, March. 

2nd.  

Each day, the student that provides the largest donation will be rewarded with a  

chocolate bar. 

On Friday, March 26th, there will be a Pie Auction held during homework period. Every 

high school teacher is given a pie that the students will be able to bid on. The high-

est bidder gets to pie the teacher.  

At $200.00 there will be cupcakes given out to each student.  

At $400.00 the students will be given an extended lunch hour. 

At $600.00 Shayne Nicholls has agreed to die his hair blue. 

At $700.00 Mr. Davidson offered to shave his head.  

At $800.00 Gage Gray will be getting his legs waxed in front of the students. 

The grand prize is a fun afternoon that will only be rewarded if the high school is able to 

raise $1000.00. 

These donations are going to a great cause, and we encourage you to help out the 

students with their fundraising. Every dollar counts!  



 

April 1: No School 

April 7: Robert Munsch Puppet 

Show 

April 15: Gr 7-12 Report Cards 

April 25: No School 

Sneak Peek Into 

April 

Click on the Family Health link below for 

some helpful information 

Family Health Information 

 Second Hand Smoke and Chil-

dren 

 Do More Watch Less 

 Breakfast Gets Top Marks 

 E-Cigarettes 

Find more family health info at: 
www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca 
(Search: school newsletter inserts) 

  
 

HEALTHY STUDENTS = BETTER LEARNERS 

Student Led Conferences 

March 16 & 17 

We have a lot of things planned for 

this evening!! 

 

 K– 9 Art Show 

 Scholastics Book Fair 

 BBQ Supper available 

 Student Conferences 

 

Watch for more information               

regarding this event!! 

We hope to see everyone there!! 

March 1, 2016 

All proceeds go to       

Telemiracle 

Brought to you by gr.7/8 

Donations Welcomed 

https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/January/OHP%20-%20Secondhand%20smoke%20and%20children.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/January/OHP%20-%20Secondhand%20smoke%20and%20children.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/Do%20MORE%20Watch%20LESS.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/January/Breakfast%20Gets%20Top%20Marks.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/January/E-Cigarettes.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Pages/School-Newsletter-Inserts.aspx
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  Day 1   Day 2  Day 3  Day 4 

Day 5 Day 6 Day 1   Day 2   Day 3 

Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 Day 2 

 

Soup 

Soup 

 
 

  

No School 

Kindergarten Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 
Kindergarten 

Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 

Carnival 

Cruise Trip 

Draw 

 
Kindergarten Kindergarten 

No 

School 

Spaghetti 

Hot meal 

Soup 

Soup 

April 1—No   

 School 

Classes resume 

on April 4     

( no kindergar-

ten) 

Student Led 

Conferences 

Gr. 7/8 

Bake Sale 

Student Led     

Conferences 

K-6 Report 

Cards 

 

Hotdog  

Hotmeal 
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Brought to you by the perdue arena rebuild committee 

 

 

 

Perdue community skate day!!! 

SATURDAY, MARCH 12TH, 2016 

1:00 PM - KEPPEL LAKE  

(5 MILES WEST OF PERDUE, 3 MILES SOUTH ON KEPPEL ROAD- 

CROSS BOTH SETS OF RAILROAD TRACKS). 

FOLLOW SIGNS ON HIGHWAY 14 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

BONFIRE 

 
 

shinny 

 
 

skating 

 
 


